AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF UNIVERSITY PROFESSORS

1785 MASSACHUSETTS AVENUE, N. W.

WASHINGTON 6, D. C.

Bentley Glass, President
The Johns Hopkins University
WARREN TAYLOR, First Vice-President

Oberlin College

GLENN R. Morrow, Second Vice-President

University of Pennsylvania

RICHARD N. OWENS, Treasurer
George Washington University
RALPH F. FUCHS, Counsel
Indiana University

March 17, 1959

WASHINGTON OFFICE

WILLIAM P. FIDLER, General Secretary
WARREN C. MIDDLETON, Staff Associate
BERTRAM H. DAVIS, Staff Associate
LOUIS JOUGHIN, Staff Associate

Professor Jose Ferrater Mora Department of Philosophy Bryn Mawr College Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania

Dear Professor Mora:

We are happy to acknowledge receipt of your nomination for membership in the American Association of University Professors. Your name will be published as a nominee for Active membership in a list to be distributed to chapter officers in March, and you will be elected to membership approximately six weeks after this list appears. You will receive notice of your election, and pursuant to the regulations of the Association, your membership will be effective as of January 1, 1959.

Your check for \$8.00 has paid your dues for the 1959 calendar year. We are placing your name on the mailing list to receive the AAUP Bulletin beginning with the Spring issue.

I should like to take this opportunity to welcome you to the Association and to express appreciation of your interest in becoming one of its members. The prestige and influence of the Association are in no small measure a reflection of its growing and distinguished membership roster. By joining with some 40,000 other college and university teachers, you are helping to ensure the necessary and desirable contribution to the welfare of higher education that can come only from members of the academic profession.

Sincerely yours,

William P. Fidler

William P. Fidhe

WPF: vl Enclosure